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Docket flo. 50-282 '

Docket fio. 50-306

thrthern States Power Company
Ai!N: Mr. L. R. Eliason

,

|

Vice Presloent, Nuclear
Generation

414 Nicollet Hall
Minneapolis, MN 55401

Dear Mr. Eliason:

The U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission recently received information
concerning activities at the Prairie Island Nuclear Generating Plant.
Details of these conce.ns are enclosed for your review and followup
(AMS Rlll-92-A-0027). t

We request that the results of yor review and disposition of this mat'er be
submitted to Region 111 within 30 days of the date of this letter. We request
that your response contain no personal privacy, proprietary, or safeguards
information so it can oc released to the public and placed in the NRC Public
Document Room, if necessary, such information shall be contained in a
separate attachment which will be withheld from public disclosure. The
af fidavit required by 10 CFR 2.790(b) must acccmpany your response if
proprietary information is included.

The onclosure to this letter should be controllect and distribution limited to
personnel with a "need to know" until your investigation of this matter has
been completed and reviewed by NRC Region Ill. The enclosure to this letter
is considered Exempt from Public Disclosure in accordance with Title 10, Code
of Federal Regulations, Part 2.790(a). However, a copy of this letter,
excluding the enclosure, will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.

The response requested by this letter and the accompanying enclosure are not
subject to the clearance procedures of the Office of Management and Budget as
required by the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1980, PL 96-511.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated. We will gladly discuss any questions
you have concerning this information.

Sincerely,k- n-.~j{%d'.
Edward G. Greenman, Director
Division of Reactor Projectt

Enclosure: Concern Details
(10 CFR 2.790(a) Information)
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cc w/o enclosure-
E. L. Watzl, Site Manager,

Prairic Island Site
M,.Sellman, Plant Manager

j0CD/Ocs'(RIDS) |
UC/LfDCD "'""**
Resident inspector, Rlll Monticello
John W. Terman, Ph.D.,

Nuclear Engineer, HPCA
State Liaison Officer, State

of Minnesota
Prairie Island, LPM, NRR
Robert M. Thompson, Administrator

Wisconsin Division of Emergency
Government
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